Maricela Hernandez

From: Bob Burris

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 10:02 AM

To: Maricela Hernandez; Robert Yalda; John Bingham; Kindon Meik

Cc: Michael Russo; Arvin Petros **Subject:** FW: Website Feedback

Bcc'd to Council

From: Carol Harris kent: Monday, November 8, 2021 9:16 AM https://doi.org/10.1001/10

Subject: Website Feedback

Dear Councilmembers,

I whole-heartedly support the trial security system to at least 5 main intersections of the City of Calabasas perimeter through Flock Safety. If the ALPR proves to be helpful in objective evidence to help law enforcement stop crime in our city and deters criminal activity then it would be a wise investment.

I encourage you to vote in favor of this trial opportunity.

Sincerely, Carol Harris 22643 Paul Revere Drive Calabasas, CA 91302

Sent from Mail for Windows

Maricela Hernandez

From: Joe Chilco <joe.chilco@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:12 PM

To: info

Cc: Maricela Hernandez

Subject: City Council 11-10-21 meeting - agenda item #12 - public comments

I am writing in support of the Automated License Plate Recognition (ALPR) Program.

Public safety, in particular Crime prevention, is a major concern of all residents. Given the ageing population, any efforts to assist the local police in this regard are a worthwhile investment.

Having "eyes" on vehicular traffic that can capture license plate information that could lead to the identification of the perpetrators of criminal activity in the City has benefits for Calabasas as well as regional residents.

Certainly, cooperative efforts with neighboring cities and jurisdictions should be pursued in addition to this pilot program to expand the area of influence and maximize the effectiveness.

I look forward to hearing more on the results of the program.

I encourage the City Council to approve the proposed ALPR City Policy and Sole Source Agreement with Flock Safety.

Thank you.

Joe Chilco Calabasas resident (address on file)